
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

September 2021 

  The Pi Alpha chapter of Kappa Delta Rho is 

proud to present our Newsletter for all 

Undergraduate and Alumni Brothers!  

 The Gentlemen of your Pi Alpha Chapter 

have been working hard to upkeep the values of the 

fraternity and become leaders not only on campus, 

but in the community. Welcome to our chapter 

newsletter, and like always,  

HONOR SUPER OMNIA! 

Founded in 1984 at The University 

of Toledo, the Pi Alpha Chapter of 
Kappa Delta Rho National 

Fraternity has more than 500 

alumni members that have each 
benefitted from the undergraduate 

leadership experience to launch into 

a variety of industries.  Connect to 
the alumni network on Facebook:  
KDR UT Pi Alpha 

 

 
A SLICE OF Pi Alpha  

 
“Honor is simply the morality of superior men.” 

 
2021 Chapter Leadership 

 
Worthy Consul 
Joshua Knotts 
(248) 241-6333 

Joshua.Knotts@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Senior Tribune 
Jerimiah Snider 
(419) 429-2029 

Jerimiah.Snider@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Junior Tribune 
Avery Charles 

(419) 581-0298 
Avery.Charles@rockets.utoledo.edu 

 
Quaestor 

Steven Putney 
(724) 814-2462 

Steven.Putney@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Aedile (Risk Manager) 
Mohammed El-Natsheh 

(419) 343-0322 
Melnats@rockets.utoledo.edu  

 
Praetor 

Connor DeRue 
(704) 775-1753 

Connor.Derue@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Propraetor (Chapter Newsletter) 
Willem Swartzinski 

(248) 767-4513 
Willem.Swartzinski@rockets.utoledo.edu 

 
Fundraising Chairman 

Devin Hopkins 
(864) 546-2853 

Devin.Hopkins@rockets.utoledo.edu  
 

Alumni Relations Chairman 
Lucas Hanf 

(419) 270-1866 
Lucas.Hanf@rockets.utledo.edu 

 
Community Service Chairman 

Jacob Lombardi  
(419) 577-9148 

Jacob.Lombardi@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

 

Kappa Delta Rho 

We welcomed all the brothers back to campus, and as the 

summer winds down the brothers spent the week 

welcoming each other back, sharing stories of summer, 

and catching up. Pi Alpha concluded the welcome week 

with the initiation of brothers Andy Krasniewski and 

Grant Insley. Congratulation’s gentleman. 
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Ice “Ice Boys” of Pi Alpha 

This summer brothers Jeremy Howard 
Nick Lombardi, Jacob Lombardi, 

Jeremiah Snider, Zack Reun, and 
Hunter Ward worked at Home City. It 
was a good work experience as they 

delivered ice throughout northern Ohio 
and southeastern Michigan. The "Ice 
Boys" of Pi Alpha worked 50-70 hours 
every week slinging big bags of ice. 
Throughout the hot summer some of 
the brothers even were able to obtain 

their CDL’s 

 

 

 
Page Two: Adventures of the Summer 

Tearing Up Drummond Island 

 

 
 

Brother Hunter Boyless headed up to the 
upper pennisula of Michigan to take on 
the trails of Drummond island with his 
ATV. He went up with his entire family, 

and he really enjoyed driving through the 
mud, and seeing the upper pennisula at 

its finest.   

 

 
 
 
 

 

Lollapolooza  

Brothers Mohammed El-Natsheh, Mason Adams, 

Sam Neuberger, and Grant Vivian went to 

Lollapolooza in Chicago for 5 days to see one of 

the best music weekends of the year. The event 

was highlighted by the Foo Fighters, Post Malone, 

Tyler the Creator and more. Brother Vivian said 

“we had an amazing time together listening to our 

favorite artists and finding new ones we never 

would have thought to listen to, it was an awesome 

experience to be immersed in the city life with my 

brothers.”  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Pi Alpha Takes Over Gatlinburg, Tennessee  

 

This summer several Pi Alpha brothers decided to head down south and explore the wonderful state of 
Tennessee. They rented a cabin in the mountains and visited the city of Gatlinburg. They went hiking in the 

mountains, toured the city, and even checked out a few of the museums. They even went on a mountain 
coaster which was lots of fun. It was a nice way to spend some time with some brothers, and get away from 

their summer jobs for a week.   

 
 
 
 

House Improvement                       
     

 

The PI Alpha Chapter over the 
summer also made a lot of 
additions to the on-campus 
house. This included painting 
the fist floor and basement, 
putting pictures that represent 
our pillars on the first floor, 
getting new furniture for the 
living room, a KDR PI Alpha 
crested rug, and even a fish 
tank! Pi Alpha also has new 
letters for outside the house on 
the way, as well as a new 
trophy case to display all of Pi 
Alpha’s accomplishments.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

Event Date 

Homecoming Week 10/4 – 10/9 

Fall Break 10/14 - 10/15 

Kalahari Leadership Retreat  10/14 - 10/15 

Chicken Bowls 11/12 

Exam Week  12/13 – 12/17 

 


